Selectboard of Plymouth
Monday, August 2, 2021
Regular Meeting Minutes

Members: Jay Kullman, Chair (left at7:35); Rick Kaminski; Keith Cappellini (arrived at 6:30)
Others: Carl Roller, Sandie Small

¢ Jay called the Meeting to Order at 6:00 pm,

* Introductions were made.

e There were no changes to the Agenda.

e The Minutes were reviewed, and signed.

e The bid from Mosher was opened . Rick will follow up in this.

* The catering request from Brick & Mortar was approved, and Sandie will follow up.

e Warrants were reviewed, approved, and signed. Jay indicated that the road foreman needs to code and
initial invoices for the HW department.

e The Road Commissioner stated there was work to be done on Hale Hollow; there was a class 4 road. It was
motioned to complete a survey; Rick motioned, Jay seconded, so voted. Rick stated also the regular work
was being one on Town roads. Also paving on 100A was commencing by the SOV.

e Carl Roller spoke about the 5 Corners area and a water issue; Rick said he would follow up on this with Mr.
Roller and Mr. Brown, who was also concerned about the ATV vehicles.

* MacClay discussed his proposal about energy and the Town Hall. He gave an overview of the project: roof,
envelope of building, mechanical issues, and solar. After the presentation, the SB felt a working meeting
was required prior to getting back to MaClay.

e Wendy from NEMRC was next on the Agenda. She felt that the policies should be the next item for the SB;
the SB will review this as well at its working meeting.

* Rick stated that there was some maintenance at the CC on the playground area regarding steps; Rick felt
he could take care of this.

¢ Under old business: Municipal fines and the zoom meeting were tabled. The HW department ad continues
to run; the website is almost ready; the Sheriff’s contract is now 12 hours; the STR is done; the new audit is
being worked on.

The Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm.
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